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Dear Parents and Carers,  

We are pleased to let you know that Bridge Kids will be open for the February half term, from 8am until 5:30pm, 

Monday to Friday. The Bridge Kids team have put together an exciting programme of events across the week. 

Prices and Booking 

Morning Session 8-13:00     £16.00                   Afternoon Session: 13:00-17:30      £16            Full Day: 8- 17:30       £30 

Please note that there is charge of £20 if you are late collecting your child.  

To book your child into any of the sessions please visit the school office to complete a booking form. Your sessions will 

then be added to your ParentPay account, which must be paid before you child attends the booked sessions.  

 Monday 12th Feb Tuesday 13th Feb  Wednesday 14th Feb  Thursday 15th Feb Friday 16th Feb  

Theme and Activity Bird cone feeders 
and heart art 

Pancakes and pizza 
making 

Valentines day cards 
and paper flowers 

Messy play (gloop, 
slime, playdough)  

Art (abstract painting 
and crafts) 

Additional Charges.  Please bring an 
extra £1 on the day, 
to cover the cost of 
ingredients.  

   

Week Commencing  
12th February 

     
 
 
 

 

Please ensure that your child attends Bridge Kids each day with a bag containing the following things: 

-A packed lunch. A bottle of water that can be refilled 

-Spare clothes (Some of our activities will be messy!) 

-A waterproof, warm coat, gloves and a hat  

-Medication. On the first day of your child attending Bridge Kids, please ensure that you complete a medication form, 

giving us information about how/when to administer any medication.  

If you have any questions about Bridge Kids before the half term, please do visit the office.  

If you have any questions during the half term, please contact Bridge Kids using this number: 07950474886 

Please note that if we do not take enough bookings for any of the sessions, then they may be cancelled. We will give 

you as much notice as possible and we hope that we will have a good amount of bookings to ensure costs are 

covered. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Lee- Elkins and The Bridge Kids Team  

 


